
 

Rye & District Wheelers  Meeting 05-12-2017 

Present: 
   Dave Greenwood Andrew Whittaker Paul Osborne Paul Simpson 

Barry Goodsell Angela Collier Nick Wilson Ralph Sperring 

Jim Hollands 
   

    Apologies: 
   Steve Gooch James Ashburnham 

   

1 Minutes from last meeting reviewed.  

Matters arising – none. 

 

2 Treasurer’s reports.  

Ralph confirmed current balance £1857.59 as at 31-10-17. 

A kit order has been placed for £900.  

Cheque for ARRCC Up for Lunch is yet to be presented. 

 

3 Chairman’s reports.  

Barry thanked Dave Greenwood for last Captains Ride and the attendant good weather, enjoyed by 28 riders. 

Barry confirmed his decision not to stand for re-election. 

 

4 Racing Sec. No report. 

 

5 Club Captain. 

Dave said there was good amount of organising and communication being carried out on the whatsap. 

Accounts including people confirming their attendance or otherwise on Club Rides. He urges more use of this 

to ensure Club Rides remain the Club at its best. 

Recently on a Sunday Ride Jeff Gage decided to leave and pursue a solo ride, as no one had heard from him 

they were unsure if he was coming or not. 

 

6 Club Secretary. 

Paul reported that the Simply Italian in Rye had been booked on the 3rd Saturday in January for Annual 

Dinner and Awards Evening. The menu will be as last year. The Club will pay the Restaurant up front for the 

meal element and will require Club Members to settle their own drinks account on the evening, usually done 

on a Table by Table basis (Drinks Monitors required). 

Christmas Lunch at The Oaks is all in hand and is going to be for 30+ people.  

 

7 Club Kit. 

Dave has placed an order for 12 off Short Sleeve Jerseys and 8 off Gillets. 

Dave will issue an updated Stock List for distribution shortly. 

We will send out an email in the New Year to see if there is enough interest to place an order for more social 

kit to be ordered. 

Meeting closed 19:40 

 


